STAUNTON FARM FOUNDATION
650 SMITHFIELD STREET -SUITE 210
PITTSBURGH, PA 15222-3907
i412) 281-8020
FAX(412) 232-3115

August 13, 2003
To Whom It May Concern:

The Staunton Farm Foundation retained the services of RDP Consulting Services to guide
our board and staff in considering a strategic focus. Over a nine-month period, President

Ron Porter guided us, along with a cohort of fellow foundation representatives, through a
planning effort.

During the nine month planning period RDP Consulting was consistent in documenting
the steps of the planning process, facilitating key meetings to assure consistent progress,
and providing research and technical assistance upon request. The consulting activities

were executed in a timely and accurate manner.

At the conclusion of the planning process the board and staff of the Staunton Farm
Foundation were pleased with the services provided by RDP Consulting Service
Please feel free to contact me for specific information.

Sincerely,

Joni Schwager

Executive Director




